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COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA

May 30, 2017

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

County of Santa Barbara

105 E. Anapamu St., 4™ floor

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

For placement on the agenda for the meeting of: June 20, 2017

Re: Reappointment of Laura E. Selken

I would like to recommend the reappointment of Laura E. Selken to the Library Advisory
Committee:

Appointee: Laura E. Selken

Appointee will represent the Fifth District on this commission.
Term expires: June 30, 2018

Fifth District Supervigor: Steve Lavagnino

Signed by:& :
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